
Subject: Re: EBF Jordan 1990
Posted by Janet-DHS on Mon, 09 Sep 2024 14:19:52 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS staff member, Tom Pullum:

The staff who prepare the numbers on STATcompiler have been notified.  I have no idea when
the numbers posted there will be changed. You will just have to keep checking. We will not
re-calculate independently, because of a risk that we will still not match.  Thanks again for
identifying the apparent error.

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from The DHS Program User Forum

https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=13992
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=rview&th=13966&goto=30003#msg_30003
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php?t=post&reply_to=30003
https://userforum.dhsprogram.com/index.php

